Berkley High School’s Newspaper
The Spectator

Ms. Emily Mullins, Adviser
Dear Parent or Guardian,
Your son or daughter is enrolled in the Spectator, the newspaper course at Berkley High School for the 2015-
2016 school year. As a staff member of this publication, it is sometimes necessary they be allowed off campus
to conduct interviews, sell advertising, or pick up needed photography and other publication supplies.
I need your permission to allow your son or daughter to leave the campus with adviser authorization. If you are
willing to grant this permission please return the bottom portion of this letter with your signature. No students
will be allowed to leave campus unless this permission slip is on file.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at (248)-837-8077 or via email at

emullins@berkleyschools.org.

Thank you,

Ms. Emily Mullins

Parent or Guardian Agreement

I understand, that by signing this permission slip, I am allowing my student to leave the
campus of Berkley High School to aid in the completion of the Spectator. 1 will, and can not,
hold the Berkley School District, Berkley High School, or its employees responsible for my
son/daughter’s actions while off campus. This is to be turned in by Friday, September 11"

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Student Agreement

I agree to the above statement and will follow all school, local and state laws, including
observing speed limits and traffic signs, while also wearing my seat belt at all times.

Student Name (Printed) Signature Date
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